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Christian Values: Courage, Compassion, Trust, Friendship, Wisdom, Endurance 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
The House and Shadow House Captains led House 

meetings this week to get to know each other and 
consider which Christian Values represented their 
House the best. Trust and Friendship were high up 
among their priorities but they thought that all the 

Christian Values were needed to create an inclusive, 
resilient House. They also said they liked having the 

job roles because it meant that they had a            
responsibility for looking after each other, the 

school and it would help prepare them for            
secondary school. Meanwhile the Vision Leaders 
were finding out how well the children know our 
vision ‘Living life in all its fullness’ and what this 

means to them. The Vision Leaders reported back, 
saying that some Houses had a better                    

understanding than others, so some work to be 
done which the Vision Leaders are looking forward 

to doing next week.  
 

I also asked the Leaders what they thought about 
the pilgrimage and they said that they felt it was an 
achievement because they continued on the walk, 

even though it was raining. 
 

‘It was fun, and tiring’ 
 

‘I had a sense of fulfilment and was proud of myself 
for having completed the pilgrimage’ 

 
‘We enjoyed getting to know the younger children’ 

 
A great start to being Pupil Leaders—well done! 

 

Best wishes, 
Mrs Stephenson 

Headteacher 
www.csfschools.org 

 

NEWSLETTER 
Chaddleworth St. Andrew’s and Shefford 
CE Federated Primary Schools 
 

‘Living life in all its fullness’ John 10:10 

Remembrance Day 

The children led a Remembrance Service today, 
sharing their understanding of what Remembrance 
Day means to them. They acknowledged and were 
thankful for the sacrifices that people have made 
during times of war. We listened to one of our past 
pupils playing the ‘Last Post’ and held a two minute 
silence. It was a moving moment of contemplation 
and reflection. Thank you Robins team for            
preparing the display. 
 

Parental Controls for Devices 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

We have noticed an increase in the number of    
children talking about inappropriate games or clips 
of games and want to draw your attention to the 
NSPCC website which has advice on how to use   
Parental Controls.  
 

Big Question 
What is charity?  

Why do people donate to charity? 

http://www.csf.w-berks.sch.uk
mailto:office@csf.w-berks.sch.uk
https://www.csfschools.org/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/parental-controls/
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Children in Need 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children are welcome to wear something 
spotty or stripy to school on Friday to celebrate 
‘Children in Need’. 

 

Thank you! 

The PTFA would like to thank everyone for their 
lovely donations for the tombola and also for all 
the cakes! The cake sales are going extremely well 
and it is a lovely way to end our week. Thank you 
PTFA for arranging it! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Website Usage Statistics 

We hope you are finding the new school website 
easy to navigate through. It is lovely to see the 
class blogs being read each week. Well done Red 
Kites Parents/Carers - it appears you are accessing 
the class blog the most at the moment. Keep      
logging in to find out about your child’s learning! 

Diary Dates 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Christian Value 

Compassion 
 

Class Blogs 

Do have a look at the updated class blog pages to 
find out about your child/ren’s learning this week. 

     Robins Class Blog     Kingfishers Class Blog 

      Owls Class Blog             Red Kites Class Blog 

Darcy, Hollie, Charlie,  
Chase, Alexi, Amelia 

November  

Tues, 14th  Alternative Olympics Y5/6 at St Barts 

3.15pm—6pm 

Fri, 17th Children in Need—wear something spotty 
or stripy 

Sat, 18th Winter Fair PTFA event 

Thurs, 23rd Emotion Coaching for parent workshop at 

2pm 

Wed, 29th Library Van 

Thurs, 30th St Andrew’s Day silver coin collection for 

Great Ormond Street Hospital 

December  

Sat,  2nd 200th Anniversary of Chaddleworth St        
Andrew’s School on the current site 
Come and join us at Chaddleworth 10am—
12pm for free coffee and birthday cake! 

Mon, 4th Christingle Service in school 2.45pm 
All welcome   
Football Tournament at Park House Y5/6 
3.15pm—6pm 

Fri, 8th Watermill ‘Christmas’ Cake Sale 3.15pm 

Tues, 12th EYFS/KS1 Nativity 1.30pm—2.00pm 

KS2 Carols 2.15pm 

Wed, 13th EYFS/KS1 Nativity 6.00pm—6.30pm 

KS2 Carols 6.45pm 

Fri, 15th Elf Mile PTFA event 

Tues, 19th St Mary’s Church Service 9am  

All welcome 

Christmas Lunch 

Wed, 20th Library Van 

Whole School trip to see ‘Sleeping Beauty’ 

http://www.csf.w-berks.sch.uk
mailto:office@csf.w-berks.sch.uk
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/robins-class-eyfs/robins-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/kingfishers-class-y-1-2/kingfishers-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/owls-class-yr-3-4/owls-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/red-kites-yr-5-6/red-kites-blog/

